Dear TCA Family and Friends,

TCA's Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from our June 4th Board meeting:

Capital Construction Update & New Building Open House

David Tubb, Director of Operations, gave an update on the construction progress at North Campus. Last week, staff members successfully moved out of the North Library and Elementary front office/health room to make way for the remodel. The gym is near completion with wood flooring being installed in the next few weeks. The exterior of the auditorium/commons area is also nearly finished, and this summer the focus will be on the interior. All are scheduled to be ready when school resumes in August.

Please save the afternoon of Saturday, August 11, 2018, when TCA will have an open house and ribbon cutting for the new gym, auditorium, commons, and library. More information will be sent later this summer about this long-awaited event.

Adopt-a-School Program

In an effort to continue to be as connected as possible with the TCA community and to build an appreciation for the variety of events, programs, and accomplishments that each of our seven schools provide, our Board members will stay connected to the following schools for the next school year:

College Pathways - Peggy Littleton

Cottage School - Teri Goin

Central Elementary - Bill Jennings

East Elementary - Becky VanVleet

North Elementary - Rob Moulton

Junior High School - Rich Bennett

High School - Jeff Rudder

Appreciation Committee

We received an update on all the appreciation events that took place at each of our schools during the year. A big thank you to all the parents who donated items and volunteered at class events and lunches, and made the staff feel appreciated throughout the year. The TCA staff is very grateful and appreciative of what the TCA community does for them!

As always, if you have any questions or comments, please email the board at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com

Have a wonderful summer,

Rich Bennett

Board Secretary

TCA Mission Statement: The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a solid foundation of knowledge.